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Upcoming events

Mondays— 6.30pm Yoga and sound therapy

College tutors— Monday and Wednesday
evenings.

Wednesdays— 6.00am, Walks and swims
before school.

Happy Mothers day for yesterday

Naomi is a busy mother of young Poppy,
but was at work on Mothers Day making
great meals for our students to enjoy.

Our kitchen is creating new menu ideas
for lunchtimes at the school. Leia will be
jumping in and helping Sarah next week,
and the extra set of hands will ensure we
have a greater range of meals to choose

from for lunches at school.

« Public holiday— Monday 5 June

Please note College is open all weekend. Bon and other students were keen to

help over the weekend and are getting

tips on making sushi rolls below.

« Narrogin camp- 9/10/11 June

.« College closes end of Term 2, 2023
Friday 30 June@ 5.00pm

« College opens for Term 3, 2023
Sunday 16 July@ 3.00pm

Dear parents, carers, staff and students

It was a big relief for everyone when the plumbers finally said “ you have gas to all the shower areas”.

We had a day off study on Thursday, to watch movies and share pizzas, to thank all the students for being
so understanding. One of the big bonuses is that the dining area and TV area now have heating and air
conditioning. Once again. Thankyou to staff and students for their understanding throughout this process.

Please see the photo below of students enjoying the yoga and sound therapy on Monday night. Students
were really busy over the weekend and we will continue to share our weekend planner with everyone

each Thursday.




